
 

Tarka Class - Home learning week ending 16th September    

The children were excited to receive a letter from Humpty Dumpty this week! He was asking 

their advice on a problem he had. Tarka class had some good ideas and enjoyed writing back 

to him.  

We listened to a new piece of music and discussed the instruments we could hear. We tried 

to find the pulse of the music – marching, clapping, swaying and jumping in time to the beat.  

In PSHE, we learnt about Road Safety and helped some children in the video make the right 

decision. We learned about the different types of road crossings and how we can keep 

ourselves safe.  

We started to talk about our topic Discovering Britain. The children thought about places in 

the UK that they have visited and we looked at the flags and flowers that represent England, 

Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland. 

Miss Burnell read the story of The Lost Sheep in RE. The children acted out and retold the 

story using puppets.  

 

 

 

 

 

We are in need of some parents to help us walk to the church for our Harvest festival. 

We would like to have a practice in the church on the morning of Monday 26th September. We would 

need some parents who could stay after drop-off and help us walk up to the church at 8.50am and 

walk back to school with us for 10am. 

On Tuesday 27th September we will need parents to help us walk up to the church at 1.20pm and 

back to school for 2pm. 

 

 

Please see the class blog for photos! Have a great weekend  

Home learning: We have been working on learning the names of the letters 

in the alphabet, as well as the sound they each make. The children have 

enjoyed listening to this song to help them. Have a listen at home and 

practice naming the letters and saying the sounds they make! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5PmB3SIjNdQ

